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Friday 25th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you are well at this time. 
 
We are writing to you to share updates on our Lenten charities this year. We are delighted to 
have been inundated with Easter Eggs and these will be going to Carriers of Hope and the 
Social Community Shop in Foleshill.  You can still send eggs to your child’s Head of Year. 
 
The 50p collection to help raise money for meals for the homeless has been a great success 
and the English Department have been working hard on their sponsored spell for Year 7 and 
8.  We are currently collecting 20ps to fill up our empty smartie tubes. Students and staff have 
had a wonderful non-uniform day this week, we also look forward to our annual ‘Walk for 
Water’ at the end of term. 
 
Schools within the Holy Cross MAC are working with ‘Coventry Ukraine’ who will take items 
donated directly to the people who need it.  The items needed are listed on the flyer attached 
and it is vital that only those items are donated. Any items that you can donate should be 
brought into school between Monday 28th- Friday 1st April and students will be directed by 
their tutors to our school drop off point. 
 
We will give final updates about our Charity Drive through the school newsletter but we would 
like to take this opportunity to thank the parents and families of our school for your support 
in all that we do. 
 
Wishing you a peaceful and happy weekend. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Carmel Keane       Emma O’Connor    
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